
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

August 14, 2024 

 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 

08/14/24. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor 

Secretary Jim Symons , Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett 

10:01 AM the meeting was called to order. 

Minutes of 6/19/2024 meeting accepted. 

Continued discussion of ‘Emergency” secondary locations for polls. Jim will check 

to see if high school and middle school have generator back up. Each would be a 

good choice and could hold several precincts at one time if a county-wide 

emergency occurred. 

Parking at registrars for early voting. Jim will talk to Sheriff regarding “reserving” 

spots in front of office. 

Training EO’s Oct. 22. 23 24 Susan to check on lighting in patrol room and 

availability book the Board Room upstairs as a backup. 

L&A Sept. 12 9:00 AM Jim to notify parties. 

Discussion on canvass dates and lobby lay out for Early Voting 

Upcoming dates:   Update OVOs and OVIs with a software update on Aug 20, 

10AM.   BOD testing at 10 AM Sept. 11 

Next meeting set for August, 20 2024 10:00 AM. 

Having no further business, 

Meeting adjourned at 11:46 AM 

 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 


